
 

 
 
 
 
September 8, 2010 
 
EZGSA 
Attn: Scott Orbach, President 
PO Box 30406 
Bethesda, MD 
20814 
 
Dear Mr. Orbach, 
 
On behalf of everyone here at AeroComputers we would like to let you know 
how pleased we are with the services of EZGSA.  Your staff was very 
informative and professional and responded promptly to our needs.  To say 
the least, they pulled off a miracle.  We would not hesitate to recommend 
your company to anyone in need of your GSA expertise. 
 
Please let Fran and Myron know what a great job we think they did. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Nancy Konysky 
Assistant Controller 

 


